
PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE   14 June 2022 

 

Dear all 

I hope you were able to relax and enjoy the beautiful weather over the long weekend. So 

lovely to have blue skies despite the chill. While we only have three weeks to go they will be 

busy. 

 

Year 12 are already on StuVac in preparation for their trial HSC which commences on 

Thursday with English paper 1. All their exams will be held in the auditorium of the Returned 

Servicemen's Club except for students with Disability Provisions who will be doing their 

exams in the two portables in what was the staff carpark ... a quieter space. Year 12 will be 

involved in exams till the end of term. 

 

Finally Year 7 will have their grandparents morning and this will take place on Wednesday 15 

in the Scots Kirk church. The students are excited to be presenting to their families and the 

church will provide a perfect space for all the presentations. A morning tea will follow in the 

hall. 

 

Year 10 have had their Information Evening and are now participating in the Interview Week. 

Mr Mew has been meeting with students and parents and discussing subjects for senior 

years as well as post secondary pathways. 

 

We have two Parent Teacher interview evenings before the end of term. Year 8 PT interviews 

will take place tonight via phone calls and then Year 10 are scheduled for Tuesday 28 June 

(the last week of term 2). 

 

Year 8 received their reports last Friday and Year 7 will receive their reports this coming 

Friday; soon to be followed by Year 10 and then Year 9. Year 11 will receive their reports on 

return to school in term 3. 

 

Just a reminder that students return to school on Tuesday 19 July, as Monday 18 July is a 

Staff Development Day or pupil free day. 

 

This coming Thursday 16 June is the June P&C meeting to be held at school in the library. 

The wellbeing team have organised a guest speaker. Kiersten Jones (Community 

Engagement Consultant Carer Gateway) will be presenting at the P&C meeting. You are very 

welcome to attend. 

 

Best wishes 

Susan 


